
Parent Links 2021 

 

Good evening Lake Forest parents. I am calling to give you a few updates on things 

happening at school 

 

If you purchased a spirit T-shirt for your child, the shirts are in and all have been passed out. 

If your child was absent today, s/he will get it upon their return to school. 

Similar to what’s been happening in Broward county and across the nation, we too have had 

an increase in COVID cases. Most of them occurred over the winter break and students were 

not affected by it. However, we have had a few positive cases since we returned on January 

3. All students and staff that were identified as a close contact to any of the positive cases 

have already been informed. As a reminder, parents have the option to send their child to 

school if they’ve been identified as a close contact IF they are asymptomatic, meaning not 

showing any symptoms. A sample of the close contact letter has been placed on our 

school’s website in the event you need more information. 

We ask that parents continue to do a quick check to see how your child is feeling before 

you send them to school. 

Finally, please know that there in no school on Monday January 17th in honor of Dr. Martin 

Luther King. Classes have been and will continue to teach his message of peace.   

If you have any questions about this parent link, please do not hesitate to contact our front 

office at 754-323-6350. 

 

Thank you and have a great evening! 

 


